
+ “God is not dead!” Join us after Mass today as we view and 
discuss this film. Thanks to Laura and Aaron for sharing this film 
with us this morning. 

+ Anglican Church Women and Anglican Church Men will 
hold their regular monthly meeting on Sunday May 6, 2018 
following Mass in the Sunday School area. All women and men 
of the Parish are members and are encouraged to attend. 

+ Praying the Holy Rosary is prayed every Thursday evening, 
at 7PM here at the Cathedral. The Holy Rosary is a devotion for 
the meditation of the mysteries of the lives of Jesus and Mary.  
 
+ The Bishop’s Inquirer’s Class resumes on Sunday April 29, 
2018 following Mass.  

+Parish Family Pasta Brunch – The theme for this month’s 
Pasta Brunch is – Lasagna!  Join us on Sunday April 22nd 
following Mass for another Italian feast from our chefs Sandi and 
Gayle. Still only $4 per person donation! 

+Diocesan Synod will be hosted here at the Cathedral on Friday 
June 8, 2018 beginning at 9:00AM. There will be a catered dinner 
that evening in the Banquet Hall for $15 per person. Both the 
Synod and dinner are open to all. Reservations to Gayle Griffin 
by June 3, 2018. 

+Diocesan Pontifical Mass at the Cathedral on Saturday June 
9, 2018 at 10AM. All are welcome to attend. 

+ Offering Envelopes are still available. Please see our 
Treasurer, Gayle Griffin, if you would like envelopes or if you 
haven’t picked up your envelopes for this year. 

+ Visit our website resurrectioncathedralacc.org for news, 
information, events, sermons, and teaching articles.  

  
 

“Let us not underestimate how hard it is to be compassionate. 
Compassion is hard because it requires the inner disposition to go 
with others to place where they are weak, vulnerable, lonely, and 
broken. But this is not our spontaneous response to suffering. What 
we desire most is to do away with suffering by fleeing from it or 
finding a quick cure for it.”  
― Henri J.M. Nouwen 

 

 

 

+ Private confessions are available by appointment and can be 
made by contacting any of the clergy. 

 

 

https://www.goodreads.com/author/show/4837.Henri_J_M_Nouwen


 

 

 

 

Services at the Cathedral 

Sunday 

Choral Mass with Choir – 10AM 

Holy Days and Feasts 

As announced. 
 

Contact us: 

Church Office Phone 203-734-6025 

Bishop Florenza’s Cell Phone 203-231-0309 

Archdeacon Bellmore’s Cell Phone 203-430-0043 

Canon Griffin’s Cell Phone 203-521-9712 

Email frrocmit@gmail.com 

resurrectioncathedralacc.org 

Six Church Street, Ansonia, CT 06401 

 

 
 

The Second Sunday after Easter - April 15, 2018 
 

+ Welcome to the Cathedral Church of the Resurrection! 
If this is your first visit to our church, please fill out a 
visitor’s card from the table in the rear of the church and 
place it in the Offering Basin during the collection or hand 
it to one of the Clergy so that we may keep you informed 
of events and services.  

We also invite you to join us for coffee hour in the 
Banquet Hall immediately following the Mass. 

mailto:frrocmit@gmail.com

